## Ideas that don't need technology!

- Use an old washing up liquid bottle filled with water to write your phonics sounds on the path in the garden.
- Make some shakers using empty bottles. Fill them with rice, pasta, buttons etc.. and decorate them.
- Find a large stone in your garden and paint it.
- Do a colour treasure hunt. Find 10 things that are green, 9 things blue etc.. draw or take photos.
- Do a jigsaw.

Some links to home learning websites;

- https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/
- https://www.twinkl.co.uk/

Remember to keep washing your hands.



STAY SAFE

## Dear parents ... **Corona Virus updates**

All updates can be found on the school website where there is a link to the latest advice from the government.

https:// www.perryhall.co.uk/ coronavirus-advice/ and

https://www.gov.uk/ government/publications/ coronavirus-outbreak-fagswhat-you-can-and-cant-do/ coronavirus-outbreak-fagswhat-you-can-and-cant-do

**Practise** Self-isolate Wash hands social with cough regularly or fever









Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk

Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli

## Perry Hall News! Reception

Thursday 2nd April



A Place to Grow

Hi Everyone - parents and children, I hope you are all well and staying safe. Welcome to our first year group newsletter during the school closure period.

We will be sending a newsletter every couple of weeks to keep you up to date with home learning, celebrate achievements and share news. Send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though your year group email. We would like every child to contact their teacher at least once a week.

Please get in touch by email or phone if you need us. Missing you all - Miss Kohli

## Hello Reception!

It has been really strange not being with you all this week and seeing your smiley faces. We hope that you all have been really busy completing your activity packs and playing in your gardens.

We have been keeping busy at home and have been going on one long walk each day to get some fresh air. We all really miss you and cannot wait for you to be back in our classrooms. Please keep busy and remember to be good for your families.

We will be sending out some more activities and ideas for you next week around the topic 'mini beasts.'

Love from Mrs Russell, Miss Scott, Mrs Williams, Miss Stanyer and Mrs Corbett. Wavs to contact us:

Email us at -

Ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhall.co.uk

You can email us to say hello and tell us all that you have been doing. You can even send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though the class email.

We would like every child to contact their teacher at least once a week.



Over the past week we have seen that some of you have been doing 'Wake Up Shake Up' each morning. It is lovely to see you enjoying yourself.

